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May 22, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

There has been a recent case of head lice at North Island Secondary School.  To prevent further spread, we 

request that you or your child check their hair for the presence of lice.  If you notice any sign of lice, we also 

suggest that you do the wet combing process once a week as an early detection process.  Should you detect 

an infestation, please contact the school and treat your child immediately.  Please refer to the information 

on back of this letter. 

 

Head lice are insects that live in human hair, tiny and hard to see, they bite our scalps to feed, irritating the 

skin and making it itchy.  Lice lay eggs (nits) on hair strands close to the scalp.  Nits are usually found above 

and behind the ears and at the nape of the neck.  Unlike dandruff, nits cannot be brushed off.  Head lice do 

not mean that your child is dirty.  Anyone can be infested.  Early treatment will prevent this problem from 

spreading. 

 

Your cooperation is very much appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stacia Johnson 

Vice Principal, 

North Island Secondary School 

  



 


